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TRUCK ENTRY FEE RATES 

(EFFECTIVE JUNE 01, 2022) 
 

Your DVA Board has passed a resolution increasing the entry rates for trucks; 

primarily affecting the residences under construction.  The last increase in truck 

entry fees was done in 2013.  Below is the Board Resolution: 

 

“RESOLVED, as it is hereby resolved, to approve the increase of 

the following entry fees of delivery trucks/trailers/concrete mixers 

effective June 01, 2022: 

Type of vehicle Old rate New rate 

4-wheeler truck (resident deliveries) N/A N/A 

6-wheeler truck (resident deliveries) N/A N/A 

4-wheeler dump truck (construction materials) N/A PHP1,500.00 

6-wheeler truck (construction materials) PHP1,500.00 PHP3,000.00 

10- or 14-wheeler trucks PHP2,500.00 PHP5,000.00 

6-/10-/14-wheeler dump trucks PHP2,500.00 PHP5,000.00 

Concrete mixers/ 10- or 40-footer 

container vans 

PHP3,000.00 PHP5,000.00 

 

Thank you. 

 

DVA Management 


